
ALBERTA SECURITIES COMMISSION 
  

NOTICE 
 
 
The Board of the Alberta Securities Commission (the “Board”) on August 10, 1993 repealed 
Alberta Securities Commission Notice 1 entitled “schedule of Calgary Office Visitations”. 
Alberta Securities Commission Notice 6 entitled  
Clarification of Hold Periods for Flow-Through Securities”, and Alberta Securities Commission 
Notice 8 entitled “Change of Fee Payment Procedure”. These Notices were outdated and 
therefore no longer applicable. 
 
The Board on August 10, 1993 also approved and adopted amendments to Alberta Securities 
Commission Notice 14 entitled “Review of Material Contracts Referred to in Prospectus”. The 
amendments reflect the current working practices of the Agency of the Alberta Securities 
Commission with respect to the handling of material contracts to in prospectuses.  
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